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TAFE is a vital facility that needs to be saved!!! The fact that students will now have to take out loans 
and pay huge amounts of money disgusts me!!! Not to mention the fact that it is now being run by 
private companies and providers who are incompetent and lack the skills and knowledge to teach our 
students. We need to STOP the cuts and bring back effective public education for our students, 
families and more importantly communities! 


